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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Pill Szalai <pahszalai@gmail.com>
Wednesday, January 20, 2010 7:18 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Madam / Sir!

I would like to request to leave the max leverage where it currently stands at 100:1.

(proposal identification number RIN 3038-AC61)

Thank You!

Sincerely

Pal Szalai


